
Help the Necanicum Watershed Council remove

invasive English Ivy and Holly from the Gearhart


Ridge Path in preparation for a fall pollinator

planting project!

Call for

Volunteers

August 2nd, 7th, 16th, 21st, 26th, 27th, 2022     
from 9:00am-12:00pm. Please RSVP to 

necanicumwatershed@gmail.com



English Ivy and English Holly are both aggressive

invasive species that threaten natural vegetation


and lower the quality of coastal pollinator

habitat. The Necanicum Watershed Council, in


partnership with the Oregon Wildlife Foundation

and City of Gearhart aims to tackle these


invasive species along the Gearhart Ridge Path

by removing them over the course of the


summer of 2022 and replacing them with tough,

resilient pollinator species such as lupine and


douglas aster in the fall.


